
 

2019 Chip and Dale Homes Inc. Charity Golf Tournament 

Chip and Dale Homes Inc., a non-profit organization, was incorporated in 1980 to support individuals with 

intellectual and physical disabilities to have the best quality of life possible. Since then, we have grown to 

include 12 group homes for 52 residents who actively participate in our community. In 2015 we implemented a 

day program to meet the needs of disabled persons in Regina. Most of our projects are wheelchair accessible 

and our goal is to provide each home and our day program with a wheelchair accessible vehicle to ensure the 

people we support can participate in the life of our city.  

2018 was our inaugural golf tournament and it exceeded our most optimistic projections. Through the financial 

support of businesses and organizations like yours and the participation of 85 golfers we were able to raise 

over $13,000 towards the cost of a wheelchair accessible bus. We learned a few things and this year hope to 

provide an even better opportunity to partner with you by providing additional advertising exposure.   

In 2019 our Texas scramble golf tournament will again be at Deer Valley Golf course. This year it will a 1 p.m. 

shotgun start on June 21st, 2019. Having a shotgun start will allow golfers to optimize the day and make for a 

smoother transition to the supper which will be held at the Deer Valley clubhouse.  We have decided to 

maintain last year’s pricing structure and are excited to have you consider being a corporate partner in this 

fundraising event with the following sponsorship options available. 

Hole Sponsors  $350 Hole signage, tournament pass and meal for 1 golfer and logo on welcome sign 

located at the sign in table 

Major Sponsors $1,000 Tournament passes and meals for 2 golfers, prominent logo display on 

welcome sign located at the sign in table, prominent logo display on the  

advertising poster, recognition at the supper, recognition on the Chip and Dale 

Homes Inc. website, recognition in the media and a promotional picture with 

the bus. 

On behalf of the special events committee I would like to thank you for your consideration to support our 
residents in this fundraising opportunity. Should you have any questions please contact me at 
ddesch@sasktel.net or 306-540-2359.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dan Esch, Golf Tournament Chairperson 
Chip and Dale Homes Inc.  

mailto:ddesch@sasktel.net

